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 JOINT BOARD and STREETS & TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

August 20, 2024 
Revised September 6, 2024 

 

 

The Committee shall take official action by a simple majority of yes and no votes cast by the committee 

members present at a duly noticed regular or special Streets and Transportation Committee meeting, not to 

include abstentions.  There shall be no proxy voting. 
 

Attendance:   Heidi Manning, Jonathan Marvisi, Steve Randall, and Brad Vanderhoof 

Absent:  Faye Barta, Myrl Schreibman 

Other Board members in attendance:  Kim Koerber 

Guests:  Jeff Sacher, Sean Nagle 
 

Acting Chair Brad Vanderhoof called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM. A quorum was established.  
 

Numbers refer to agenda items. 

1.  Possible Action to Allow Committee Members to Attend this Meeting Virtually under provisions of 

AB2449. No requests. At the time of call to order there was not a quorum in person so Steve Randall attended 

virtually under the provisions of SB411. 

2.  Comments from the Interim Chair:  None  

3.  Approval of July Meeting Minutes:  Minutes approved. 

4.  General Public Comment:   Sean commented on unusual behavior he has observed at intersections. His 

street, Bassett, really needs repaving and it has been scheduled twice. Each time the no parking signs go up, 

then come down. It is an inconvenience and the street repair does not happen. 

5.  Problems on Gilmore Street:  No action taken.  

6.  Proposed Bike Lanes on Topanga Canyon Blvd. from Mulholland to the 118:  It was reported the project is 

currently “paused.” The committee voted unanimously to oppose this project. A letter to local officials is 

needed. Jeff will contact Woodland Hills / Warner Center, Canoga Park, and Chatsworth NCs for collaboration. 

7.  CA Code 5610 – Maintenance of Sidewalks Adjacent to Properties:  No action taken.  

8.  Traffic Signal Timing at Roscoe and Fallbrook:  Steve said the timing seems a little different so a change 

may have been made. 

9.  Suggestions for Next Meeting:  None 
 

Acting Chair Brad Vanderhoof adjourned the meeting at 8:25 PM. 
 

The next meeting of this committee will be on September 17 at 7:30 PM, Chaminade High School. 


